
 

ZERO Prostate Cancer Run/Walk 2022 

Dear Terry, 
I hope you and your family are having a good summer . . . it's certainly been a hot 
one! 
 
At GBU, we're looking forward to the ZERO Prostate Cancer Run/Walk, which will be 
held on Sunday, September 18, at Newton City Hall. 
 
We're back to an in-person event this year, with a virtual option available. And 
registration is still free! 
HOW YOU CAN HELP 

• Donate critical dollars right now. No donation is too small! Five or ten dollars 
can make a huge difference. 

• Join us for the Run/Walk on Sunday, September 18. The live and virtual 
events kick off at 10:00 a.m. 

Thank you in advance for any help you're able to give. 
#ZEROstrong 
Sincerely,  
Michael J. Curran, M.D. 
 
Michael J. Curran, M.D.  
Chief Executive Officer  
Greater Boston Urology  
910 Washington Street   
Dedham, MA 02026  
www.GreaterBostonUrology.com 

https://support.zerocancer.org/site/TR/RunWalk/RunWalk22/1046558099?pg=team&fr_id=2583&team_id=9251
https://support.zerocancer.org/site/TR/RunWalk/RunWalk22/1046558099?pg=team&fr_id=2583&team_id=9251
http://www.greaterbostonurology.com/


Greater Boston Urology Corporate Administration 
 
910 Washington Street 
Dedham, MA 02026 
Phone: 781.762.0471 
www.greaterbostonurology.com 

Request an Appointment 

 

Refer a Friend 

 

    

 

  

 

http://www.facebook.com/pages/Greater-Boston-Urology/451256491578370
https://twitter.com/GBUrology
http://www.linkedin.com/company/greater-boston-urology
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCPgrkOiusuKxdmq0Fd-3Vnw/videos
tel:508-202-4318
https://greaterbostonurology.com/
http://www.smilereminder.com/sr/enabled_on_send.html
http://www.smilereminder.com/sr/enabled_on_send.html

